
It’s been a brilliant Half Term holiday. We celebrated and learned
about all things that fly! Here are some highlights from February
Half Term camp: 
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Taking 
Flight!

Birds of Prey Visit

arts & crafts

Mini Books

Picasso’s LeCoq 
Clothespin Birds 



sport & active

Disco Dodgeball

Gymnastics

play

DIY Board Game Pieces

Puppet Show

stem 

Paper Planes Straw Rockets

More photos are available on our Facebook page here.

We’d love to hear your feedback. You can review us on Trustpilot here, or
send me an email. 

Overleaf is an event you may be interested in. See you at Easter!

Amy Garner Buchanan (they/she)
Manager 

http://facebook.com/campcanarylondon
https://uk.trustpilot.com/review/campcanary.co.uk



